Anne Dillon Solicitor to the Inquiry Arthur House 41 Arthur Street Belfast BT1 4GB

2 March 2010 Our Ref: TRIM/Anne Dillon Your ref: AD-0117-10

Direct line: Email:



Dear Ms Dillon

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

I refer to your letter dated 11 February 2010, addressed to Professor Dickon Weir-Hughes, requesting that all papers held by the Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) relating to Lucy Crawford be sent to yourselves.

As you quite rightly point out in your letter, the complaints made against the four nurses involved were investigated in 2007. The decision made by a panel of the Investigating Committee was that the complaints should be closed, there being no case to answer. Our document retention policy in operation at that time stipulated that where the outcome was no case to answer the papers would be held for six months only from the date of the panel meeting and thereafter destroyed. All records would, therefore, have been deleted July / August 2007.

Please do not hesitate to contact should you wish to discuss this further.

Yours sincerely

lan Todo

Fitness to Practise



www.nmc-uk.org T 02074625800 F 02072429579 Fitness to Practise Centrium 31Aldwych London WC2B4AE

Registered charity in England & Wales (1091434) and in Scotland (SC038362)